Agenda Item	September 30, 2025
Call to Order	President Kate Siebrandt called the meeting to order.
Secretary Report	Erika provided a summary of the last PATS meeting in August. Stacy motioned to approve. Amanda Seconded.
Treasurer Report	Stacy provided a summary of the treasurer's report. Erika motioned to approve. Michelle seconded.
Snack Sales	First snack sales of the year are on Friday October 10 <sup>th</sup> at Pierce Elementary
Custodian Appreciation Day	October 2 <sup>nd</sup> was Custodian Appreciation Day. PATS provided a goody basket to the elementary custodians to appreciate all they do for our school.
Cookie Dough Orders	PATS members counted all money orders for cookie dough sales so that the orders could be placed with the fundraising company.
Teacher Snack Cart	Parent Teacher conferences were held on September 24 <sup>th</sup> . PATS provided a refreshment cart for teachers to enjoy.
Halloween	PATS will provide all students with Colby Ridge Popcorn for a Halloween treat again this year.
Officer Transition	Michelle Ketelsen is now President and Amanda Santiago was voted in as Vice President.
Next Meeting	Next meeting will be held October 28, 2025.
Attendees	Kate Siebrandt-President Michelle Ketelsen-Vice President Erika Wolken-Secretary Stacy Stepp-Treasurer Amanda Santiago Shannon Bloomquist